
 

15th March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We recently told you about the new equipment for 

the junior playground paid for by fund raising events 

over the past few years.   

 

This is due to be installed during the Easter holidays and we are excited to 

share with you some pictures of what is to come. 
 

We would also like to remind you 

that we are holding a drop in session 

on Monday 21st of March from 2.15 

pm to 3.15 pm at St. Joseph's 

Church Hall.  

 

This is a good opportunity to pop in 

for tea and coffee and an informal 

chat to discuss any new ideas or 

plans you may have for the coming 

year to raise funds for our 

children's school.  

 

We are currently a very small group 

of parents and we are looking for 

new parents or grandparents to join 

our committee. Any help is greatly 

appreciated and you may even have 

ideas of your own that you wish to 

manage.    

 

We hope to see you there. 

FRIENDS OF ST. JOSEPH’S 


